

https://go.safeguarding.network/e/972973/olence-and-vulnerability-2023-/441lb/218750583/h/DlddPc8yc3JyIT27OuRKzZtPM1KgvyKu8W-FzSE5g8w
https://cypsp.hscni.net/coercive-control-where-is-the-line-25may21/

CPVA — Child to Parent Violence and Abuse

Child to Parent Violence and Abuse (CPVA) is recognised nationally as an issue which relates to
safeguarding both adults and children. Across the Northumbria region CPVA is defined as “Any harmful act
or behaviour by a child aged 10-18yrs, whether physical, psychological, emotional or financial towards a
parent/guardian or carer”.

CPVA may present as a single violent incident. However, it is more likely to be a pattern of behaviour
including physical abuse, emotional abuse, financial abuse, and sexual abuse with the aim of controlling,
dominating, threatening, or coercing their parent/care giver. These behaviours can lead to family members
feeling worried, upset, isolated, humiliated, and fearful for their safety.

Children & adolescent violence and abuse can occur in any family and is not associated with economic
class, ethnic background, or sexual orientation.

If you have any concerns about what is happening in your family, you can contact the Early Help Team
within Children’s Services via your local authority. Alternatively, the following National Services can provide
you with support and advice.

GALOP
Helpline: 0800 999 5428

help@agalop.org.uk

Relate
Tel: 0300 100 1234

www.parentingtroubledteenagers.relate.org

Self-Harm

Self-harm can appear in many forms, is far more widespread and complex than most people think and is now
becoming more common in young people. It is also mostly hidden, often judged due to the stigma attached to it
and is often misunderstood. Self-harm involves a person intentionally emotionally or physically hurting

themselves.

People can self-harm for very different reasons, for example, living with conditions like ADHD or autism, stressful
or upsetting experiences, intrusive thoughts, health problems, being bullied, peer pressure, school and home life.

Staff at school are always here for our pupils and can assist with signposting to organisations who can help, such

as Childline, 0800 11 11, Young minds, (0207) 336 8445, Streetwise, (0191) 230 5400 and

www.battle-scars-self-harm.org.uk.

We will continue to update you throughout the year on all of our safeguarding updates through the blog and
through our termly letters.

As always please get in touch with us directly or through the website link, about any of these issues or any
other safeguarding issue you might like us to cover.

Have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year,
The Safeguarding Team

Rebecca Fletcher (DSL): r.fletcher@percyhedley.org.uk
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